
****ATTENTION**** 
 

HAGEWOOD WATER SYSTEM NOTICE 
March 17, 2021 
 

The Hagewood Water System would like to inform its 
customers that starting JUNE 1ST, 2021 there will be a  
re-connect fee of $75.00 implemented.  
 
Any customer that has not paid their water bill by the cut-off 
date (the 20th at 8 am of each month) and their water has been 
disconnected must pay this $75 fee to have their water turned 
back on in addition to the normal delinquent fee.   

 
 
 


